
A cheerful day for the children hospitalised at Tembisa Hospital 

 

Children admitted at the Tembisa Hospital had a cheerful day when the Road Traffic Management 

Corporation (RTMC), through our Corporate Social Responsibility programme, donated soft toys to 

100 children hospitalised at the centre. The visit took place on the 31st of March 2015. 

The RTMC plays an important role in the economic and social transformation of its stakeholders and 

communities, and aims to facilitate a sustainable corporate social responsibility programmes.  

The first project of its kind that the RTMC intends to adopt. The Corporation was excited to utilise 

this platform to invest our resources to contribute towards changing the lives of ordinary South 

Africans in which most cases are the children who are classified as the most vulnerable. 

The RTMC, Chief Executive Officer, Adv. Makhosini Msibi said, “We decided to give children gifts to 

make their hospital stay as comfortable and less stress. The soft toys will assist the children with 

stimulation, reading, writing and colouring as part of their progressive recovery and learning 

process.”  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


